
 

 

18th March 2021  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
 

Dodgeball Afterschool Club 
KS2 – Year 3, 4, 5 & 6  

Mondays 3.30-4.30pm 
Starting 12th April 2021 until 24th May  

 
 

We have booked Dodgeball as an Enrichment Club afterschool on Mondays 3.30-4.30pm.   This club will 
be run by ProSport and a qualified instructor will be present each week to take the club.  
 
If your child is interested in this club, please book on ParentPay.  This club is free of charge, however, 
there is a £1.00 admin charge on ParentPay.  By booking on ParentPay, this is your permission for your 
child to attend the club.   
 
Please book as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mrs Maskell 
Headteacher  
 
 
 
 
 
 


